
COCKSPUR CORAL TREE
MUST  BE  ERADICATED

Bellingen Shire is within the North Coast Exclusion Zone for Erythrina crista-galli. The plant or parts of the plant should not 
be traded, carried, grown or released into the environment. The plant should be eradicated from the land and the land kept 
free of the plant. Land managers mitigate the risk of the plant being introduced to their land. Council’s Invasive Plants Team 
are ready to assist in identification and control.

I N V A S I V E     W E E D     A L E R T

If you have seen this plant growing within the shire:

PLEASE CONTACT YOUR COUNCIL INVASIVE PLANTS OFFICER ON (02) 6655 7300
OR THE NSW DPI BIOSECURITY HELPLINE ON 1800 680 244
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